
 

 

 
         Date: 31 Aug 2023 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians 

  

You will have received the information regarding our upcoming 'You tell us' meetings between 
parents and teachers. I'm aware some parents have been asking if the meetings are virtual or not. 
Please note that this event is face to face.  

We think this is vitally important for this first meeting of the year with your child's teacher. Please 
note students do not need to attend this meeting. 

I will also be sending out parent survey in the next few weeks. The aim of this is to give parents an 
opportunity to share your views and ideas on a number of school wide issues, including events such 
as this one.  

Information on the PTA supported year group coffee mornings, in which I will be in attendance, will 
be sent out shortly as well. 

  

As always, thank you for your ongoing support. 

  

Regards 

Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 

 

https://www.kjs.edu.hk/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/You-Tell-Us-Meetings-29-Aug-1.pdf

